





· There has been ZERO public consultation between Telus and the people of Penticton about the location of microcell towers in our neighborhoods.
· Over 200 international, independent scientists have submitted petitions urging Governments and Industry to halt the output of 5G microcell towers over health concerns.
· The Union of BC Municipalities have requested guidelines for the installation of 5G systems – thus far, Telus has ignored that request.
· Australia has banned China/Canada companies from installing 5G in their country.
· The World Health Organizations has listed microwave radiation emitted from cellular antennas as a Class B potential carcinogen.
TOWN HALL MEETING
Wednesday, October 10,  7 pm
Cleland Theatre, 325 Power St.

Microwave Radiation from Cell Towers is a Class 2B potential carcinogen. Help stop this madness. 
Please attend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information:  please call 250-770-9789
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